Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:19 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Yes to “NO” on hotel!!!

From: Hilary Hilscher <hilary.hilscher@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 7:00 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Cc: Johannsen Neil <neil.johannsen@gmail.com>
Subject: Yes to “NO” on hotel!!!

Ms. Wright,

Please take the Planning Commission’s recommendation and deny the hugely oversized hotel permit! It will not only
overwhelm our small town feel and create way too much congestion in Winslow but will also set a terrible precedent for
other time-deaf projects that would gut our company plan and City ordinances. Just say “No!” Please. Thank you.

Hilary Hilscher

330 Cave Ave NE

Sent from my iPhone



